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 You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
 
“how many bonds were required in all from professional deputies during 2013 (or any recent 12 month period) and how many currently remain “live” or “in force”?”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds the information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. To note, I have interpreted the whole of your request to be in relation to professional deputies only.
During the period from 01 April 2013 to 31 March 2014 (inclusive) a total of 2236 Court Orders were issued whereby professional deputies were required to take out a security bond.
As at 08 July 2014, 9527 security bonds were "live" in respect of professional deputies. This means that 9527 security bonds were required to be in place from professional deputies, including from new Court Orders and from previously ordered bonds which had been renewed, but this does not necessarily mean that the premium has been paid in all 9527 cases.
Please note that the information provided in this response is that which is held on the OPG’s database. The information within the database is obtained from details provided by various third party bond providers and is subject to validation by those external agencies, not the MoJ. 

You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
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